
 

 

 

14 May 2024 
 
End of Spring Disco 
Thursday 6th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Nursery & Reception have planned to hold an End of Spring Disco on Thursday 6th June 2024 at 2pm. 
 
Morning nursery children are invited to attend the afternoon session instead of their usual morning session 
on this day so that they can participate in the disco. If children who usually attend a morning session only, 
attend on the morning of 6th June, they will be unable to stay for the disco.  
 
Children will still be required to wear uniform on this day.  
 
The children will be playing party games, having a disco and sharing party food. We ask parents to donate 
ONE item of food for the party and only ONE packet of the item is necessary e.g. one pack of 12 buns.  
Items such as: multipack crisps, biscuits, cakes, sausage rolls, cheese rolls are all suitable for the party. 
Please ensure all food items are bought and in sealed packages. We are unable to accept home-baked 
items.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss M Blakemore 
EYFS Lead 
 


